
LISKEARD INTEGRATED SERVICES HUB

Please be advised that works to the new Integrated Services Hub building will 
commence on Monday 22nd of July 2024.

The area highlighted below will be fenced off until 25th of October 2025 to ensure 
work can be completed safely.  Unfortunately this parking area and the walkway to 
Varley will be closed for the duration of the works.

Morgan Sindall, MWJV and Cornwall Council apologise for any inconvenience caused 
and will work closely with the community to reduce disruption during construction.

NOTICE

NO ACCESS TO 
VARLEY LANE
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